
	 At	the	end	of	May	we	welcomed	a	short-term	team	from	San	
Antonio,	our	fi
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**Photos	1	and	2	-	our	market	set-up;	3	-	with	my	teammate	Jenelle	at	the	booth**

	 We	also	started	having	lunch	on	campus	a	few	ti







					For	the	rest	of	July	we	are	joined	
by	a	team	of	three	Evangel	University	
students	who	are	helping	us	conti


**Photo	4	-	campus	lunch;	5	-	game	night**

If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsletter	electronically,	please	email	me	at	LB@laureninthailand.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		LB@laureninthailand.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239

	 	 	 Website	for	info	and	previous	newsletters:			http://laureninthailand.org									ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540

	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	http://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number

July	6,	2022

	 	 				 				Would	you	please				

																																										take	one	minute	to	

	pray	for	this	need	in	the	Buddhist	world?	

	Please	pray	for	the	economies	of	nations	

	in	the	Buddhist	world,	particularly	Sri	

	Lanka	whose	economy	is	collapsing,	and	

	Laos	that	is	starting	to	recover	from	severe	

	fuel	shortages.	May	all	of	our	rising	fuel	

	prices	be	a	reminder	to	pray!	

	 	 	 								 											PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	teams	who	have		 

	 	 	 	 											been	encouraging,	flexible,	and	fun;	

	new	friends;	favor	with	people	at	the	market;	the	university	opening!	

	PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	time	at	the	evening	market	and	on	campus—for	

	healings,	miracles,	and	open	minds	and	hearts	to	hear	and	follow	Jesus!

Spare Sixty

Praise and Prayer

Making New Friends
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